
First Baptist Church of Walnut Valley 
Consent to release photo/image 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

During the year, your student’s image /photograph may be included in a 

project that could be used in the following ways: 

>Posted in the classroom 

>Posted on the church website 

>Used in a printed publication such as advertisement flyers 

>Posted on the church’s Facebook, Instagram, or Twitter page 

While your child’s first name may accompany the photo, no last name or 

address will be included with your child’s picture when publishing on the 

internet. 

There is no monetary compensation for use of the image, but it will help the 

church advertise for future events and show other students the activities 

available. Please sign the release form below and return this sheet. Your 

permission grants us approval to publicize without prior notification and 

remains in effect through the year of 2023. Thank you!! 

Release Form 

______I/We DO give permission for 

________________________________________’s image/photograph to be 

used as described above. We are willing to release this into the public domain 

and understand that no monetary compensation will be given for the use of 

materials. 

_____ However I do not grant permission for my child’s first name to 

accompany their picture when used by the church 

______I/We DO NOT give permission for 

_______________________________________’s image/photograph to be used 

as described above. 

 

Parent/Guardian Name (Please Print): __________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________________ 

Date ____________________ 


